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A huge thank you to Miss Pike Fysh for her amazing donation of £100 towards leaving 

presents for the Year 6’s, without which we would not have been able to get a trophy for 

each child. 

It was wonderful that we were able to invite parents to attend the  assembly - Covid 

could not stop everything.  Well done to the Year 6 staff team who did such a fabulous 

job of making the last few days special for Year 6. 

They are a very special year group and I feel privileged to have watched them grow into 

the amazing people they are now. 
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It has been a very tough year, but we have weathered it            

together.  Hopefully next year will see us nearly back to normal.   

Thank you so much for your support in a really difficult time - 

we could not have done it without you! 

Thank you also for the fantastic presents, cards and wishes that 

you have sent to all the staff.  You are amazing! We are grateful 

and touched by your kindness and generosity.   

Have a safe and happy summer and we will see you back here 

on the 6th September for a new term of fun! 


